
APPENDIX 4 

 

From: Susan Stockwell  

Sent: 13 May 2025 20:59 

To: Sarah Rogers - Licensing   

Subject: Easy Tiger 

 Hi  

Could I please see the current application for renewal and variation of the Easy Tiger 

license. 

Pending that, could you please take this as my objection to the renewal on the basis that the 

shop is too near the library which has a children's section and in which I have seen children 

using the facility. Also that the operator has on numerous occasions left the door of the shop 

open in what appears to be breach of the conditions. Also that the operator has repeatedly 

dressed the window in a manner unsuitable for children to see.  

Kind regards 

Susan Stockwell 

 

From: Sarah Rogers - Licensing   

Sent: 20 May 2025 10:39 

To: Susan Stockwell   

Subject: RE: Easy Tiger  

 Dear Mrs Stockwell 

I note that you also wish to make an objection to this renewal for the reasons stated. 

Could you please confirm that this remains the case and if so, you consent to me disclos ing 

your name and email to the applicant. 

Regards 

Sarah 

 

From: Susan Stockwell  

Sent: 20 May 2025 15:49 

To: Sarah Rogers - Licensing  

Subject: Re: Easy Tiger 

Thank you yes, I do still intend that this objection stands and consent to my name and email 

being disclosed to the applicant.  

I also attach a photograph taken today of the open doorway of the shop, which I believe is 

still in breach of the license. I have seen this door open on numerous other occasions and 

reported this too you.  

If you need me to resend as a different format please let me know. 



I note your previous comment that the door needs to be open for ventilation, but this adds to 

the argument that the premises are unsuitable for use as a sex shop if they cannot be 

ventilated, including possibly the basement, without leaving the door open.  

I didn't look at the doorway as I was photographing it to see if there is signage up which 

would prevent someone walking into the shop inadvertently, particularly as it is near the 

public library, frequented by unaccompanied minors. It may be that there is signage which I 

didn't notice and haven't captured in the photograph.  

If the license terms altered this year to allow the door to remain open then could you let me 

know please as I don't remember any part of the application asking for such a variation.  

This is the part of the licensing regime which I believe covers the ability of the committee to 

refuse a license based on the nature of the premises-  

Local Government Misc Amendment Act 1982 Schedule 3 section (or maybe para?)  12 (3) 

(d) (iii) 

I've cut and pasted the wording sorry about the formatting -(iii) 

to the layout, character or condition of the premises, vehicle, vessel or stall in respect of 

which the application is made. 

If the licensee applicant insists that the building can't operate in the terms of the license, 

then I believe this could be considered grounds for revocation based on unsuitability.  

Kind regards 

Susan Stockwell 



 

 

 

 

 


